WHAT DO YOU THINK?
We are launching the consultation on the new Stadium

The Dons Trust Board Stadium Committee is keen to make the matchday experience as enjoyable as possible for you at the new Stadium in Wimbledon.
The consultation will take place over several months, but before we get into discussions around the things people would most like in the new stadium, we would like to get an insight into the here and now.
Therefore, to kick off the consultation with you we would like to know more about your opinions on coming to The Cherry Red Records Stadium. What are the things that you do and don’t like about your experiences here and what, if anything you would like to replicate in the new stadium.

Please can you fill in the attached form and return it to stadiumquestions@thedonstrust.org.  If you prefer you can hand in the form at the Dons Trust kiosk on matchdays or send it to The Dons Trust Stadium Committee, The Cherry Red Records Stadium, 422a Kingston Road, Kingston upon Thames, KT1 3PB. 
Forms will also be available at the Dons Trust Kiosk for the match against Rochdale on 8th December. Please can you let us know your opinion by 10th December. Of course, we cannot guarantee ​to take on board every suggestion but we want the opportunity to take on board your views, so we encourage fans to respond, and to do so within this timetable.

Thanks for your help

Dons Trust Board Stadium Committee

23rd November 2018

